
Ministry of Commerce of the People's Republic of China (Department/Bureau) Notice 

Trade Remedy Bureau No. [2025] No. 15 

Regarding the On-Site Anti-Dumping Investigation of Enterprises  

To the EU Delegation in China: 

On 19 May, 2024, the Ministry of Commerce of the People's Republic of China issued 
Announcement No. 18 of 2024, deciding to conduct an anti-dumping investigation on imports 
of Polyformaldehyde Copolymer originating from the United States, the European Union, 
Taiwan Region, and Japan. The company under investigation, Celanese Production Germany 
GmbH & Co. KG and its affiliated companies have already submitted their responses within 
the prescribed time. 

According to the "Anti-Dumping Regulations of the People's Republic of China" and the 
Ministry of Commerce's "Provisional Rules on On-Site Anti-Dumping Investigations," in order 
to verify the authenticity, accuracy, and completeness of the materials provided in the responses 
of the above-mentioned companies, and to further understand the information related to this 
anti-dumping investigation, the investigation agency will send an on-site investigation team to 
the above-mentioned companies from the end of February to the end of March 2025 for on-
site verification. 

If your delegation has any objections to this on-site investigation, please reply to our bureau 
before 5 February 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Contact: Sun Jing, Bao Shenghui 

Phone: 86-10-65198740/7586 

Trade Remedy Investigation Bureau  

MOFCOM 

22 January 2025 

 


